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In this issue: 

¶ Principalôs Report 

¶ Kana Information 

¶ Athletic Carnival 
Photos 

 

¶ Parents & Friends 
News 

 

School Diary                    

16th-17th Marchð3/4 
Cooriemungle Camp 

17th Marchð1/2 
Swimming  

18thðKana Parade 

31st MarchðLast Day 
Term 1ð2.30 finish 

18th April (Tuesday) - 
Term 2 startsð
9.00am  

25th AprilðANZAC 
Day holiday 

 

 

2017 Term Dates 
Term 1: 30/1 ð 31/3  
Term 2: 18/4 ð 30/6 
Term 3: 17/7ð22/9 
Term 4: 9/10ð22/12 
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I hope everyone enjoyed their long weekend and took the opportunity to refresh, ready for the last 
three weeks of Term 1!     
 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Thank you to those parents who took the time yesterday to attend an introductory meeting with their 
childõs 2017 teacher.  These meetings are an integral part of our approach to developing strong  
home-school connections that support our students to be and do their best in their learning.  We 
trialed a new online booking system this time and if you have any feedback regarding this systemñ
weõd love to hear it! 
 
Uniform 
A reminder regarding our uniform policyñall students must be in plain black shoes, apart from their 
scheduled Sport/PE days when they are permitted to wear sneakers. Also, bike shorts, particularly the 
shorter ones, are not acceptable uniform. They are okay when under a dress, but not as an outer  
garment.  At EPS we take great pride in our uniform and itõs one of the ways we demonstrate our 
school value of Respect. 
If you havenõt already, be sure to check out our Year 6s in their new t-shirts and jacketsñtheyõre  
looking very smart! 
 
Kana 
This week we are looking forward to the annual Kana parade! Mrs McCallum and her busy crew have 
been working very hard on creating and assembling our Kana float and as always, her efforts are  
amazing! We canõt wait to see the float with all our smiling kids on board, representing EPS with 
pride!   
 
Family Accounts 
We are currently in the process of issuing statements for all families, including this years ôEssential 
Learning Itemsõ. Our fees are reviewed and set annually by our school council, and for the third year 
running there has been no increase, with the fee remaining at $140/child, plus the request for an  
additional voluntary contribution that assists us with gardens and grounds maintenance, as well as ICT 
infrastructure.  
These fees can be paid at the office with cash or EFTPOS, but we also accept Bpay, CentrePay, direct 
debit arrangements and payment plans. We are always more than happy to work with families around 
the account payment strategy that best meets their needs. 
 
Camp 
Tomorrow our Year 3/4 students head off to Cooriemungle for their overnight camp, along with Mr 
Cook, Mr Brady, Miss Griffiths, Deb Ferrari and our parent volunteers Hayley 
Dewar and Leanne Mayer. Thereõs going to be a great deal of new experiences 
for these students, particularly the Year 3s on their first school camp! We wish 
them two days of great fun and adventure! Please ensure your 3/4 child is at 
school on time so that departure is not delayed.  
The group is scheduled to return to EPS between 2:30pm-3:00pm on Friday.  
While Mr Cook is on camp, Miss Maddison Thwaites will work with the Year 5 
students in 4/5C. 
 
 
Angela Hall 
Principal 
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Canteen  
 

Friday March 17th, 2017 
 

Morning Supervisor: Olivia Theodore 
 

9:00am:  

Kym DeLaRue, Elizabeth Borsos, Melanie Drayton 
 

Afternoon Supervisor: Nita Carson 

12:30pm: Marlene Farnes, Donna OõReilly 

CORRESPONDENCE OVER THIS WEEK 

 
 

NIL 

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS 
We are still seeking donations of eggs, baskets, choco-
late, stuffed bunnies or anything related to Easter 
which can be dropped off to the office and will be 
made up into hampers. 
Raffle books were sent home last week and have to be 
returned to the school office by next Thursday 23rd 
March as the raffle if drawn on Monday 27th at the 
School Assembly. 
Elliminyt Cookbook 
Remember to send your favourite recipe to school so 
they can be put into the book, ask your family and 
friends for their favourite recipe as well. 
We are also going to include drawings from students to 
go into the cookbook, so if you would like to do a pic-
ture for the cookbook please drop them into the office. 
Thanks, 
Julie WaltersñPresident 

KANA 2017  
OUR PRODUCTIVE LANDS  
The KANA PARADE is on this Saturday.  
Children are getting excited and helping with deco-
rations in the Art Room. If we could have all chil-
dren assemble at the float no sooner than 12:30 for 
a 1:00 start that would be great. It is going to be a 
warm day so bring some water. We always appreci-
ate some extra parent help on the day and I am 
particularly looking out for two strongish people to 
carry our giant puppets who will be dressed as 
scarecrows this year. Let me know if you can help. 
I am unsure of our position in the parade at the mo-
ment (it will be in Friday's Colac Herald) but we will 
be somewhere around the intersection of Grant and 
Skene Streets behind McDonalds. Look for a big 
Wettenhalls truck with large and colourful animal 
cut-outs. The parade will end behind the Memorial 
Square in Dennis Street and all children MUST be 
collected from the float by parents or guardians. 
Children will not be permitted to leave the float 
without a responsible person. Look forward to a 
great day.  
See you there. 
Caroline McCallum. 
 
 

3/4 CAMP COORIEMUNGLE 
All students attending camp 
must be at school by 8.20am 
sharp so we can leave as soon as 
the bus arrives. 
Students will 
be returning to 
school at      
approximately 
2.30pm on    
Friday          
afternoon. 

UNIFORMS 
If you wish to place an order for  
uniforms, can you please fill in the 
order form attached to the       
newsletter and return it to the 
school office along 
with your payment by 
next Wednesday 
22nd March. 
Thanks, 
Megan 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartkid.com%2Fcartoon-lunch-box-cliparts%2F&psig=AFQjCNESe4JtLIr7H8r6Xk9tBTxUKYp2Yw&ust=1480985971526911
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiF3diMjtfSAhXGx7wKHcHAAbAQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartkid.com%2Fcartoon-camping-cliparts%2F&bvm=bv.149397726,d.dGc&psig=AFQjCNFnesgRNb-gI-vMxzZSMsai2cFl5
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ELLIMINYT PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  
2017  


